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Townsend, Erle

From: Terry Harmon <gtharmon@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:13 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Once again we're being subjected to rules from California. We are not California and we don't have the same population 

nor the income that their citizens do. Imposing these new standards will greatly harm our lower income population. No 

one can afford more regulations, restrictions or EV's. In case you haven't noticed, California has had a mass exodus of 

people leaving, mostly due to the over taxation and regulations imposed on them. Mainer's will suffer greatly if you pass 

this. I'm beginning to think that most of you don't care about us. 


